
Board of Health Meeting 

August 20, 2018 

Present: Gerald Maher, Chairman, Tyler Nims, Vice-Chairman, Mark MacDonald, Clerk,  Peter 

Falabella, Director of Public Health,  

The Board of Health Meeting opened at 7:00 p.m. 

7:00 57 Ireland Rd. – The plan is for repair of an existing septic system, designed by Morse Engineering.  

Mr. Falabella described the plan, as Morse Engineering was unable to attend.  A proposed HOOT H600 

Treatment Tank, with a 1500 gallon pump chamber and Geo Flow drip dispersal field (26’ x 36’) was 

proposed.  The I/A technology credits requested were for allowing only 2 ft. of permeable material, and 

allowing a 3 ft. separation to groundwater. Approximately 31”-36” of A/B horizon was found, with a C1 layer 

of Sandy loam and a C2 layer of silt loam.  The C1 perc test was 84 mpi, and the engineer chose to use the 

A/B horizons instead.  System location was in the rear yard.  The BOH members agreed to allow the credits 

for this system 3-0. 

  

The meeting concluded at 7:30 p.m. 

Next meeting: October 22, 2018  

 


